From: .|

Sent: 22 June 2021 17:12

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: RE: Application for a premises licensc: Hilltop Country House, Flash Lane, Prestbury,
Cheshire

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

To whom it may concern

RE: Application for a premises licence: Hilltop Country House, Flash Lane, Prestbury, Cheshire
SK10 4ED.

| wish to object to this application as | believe it to be entirely unreasonable that this premises should be allowed to
play music and provide alcohol until midnight each day.

Noise travels very freely and easily from the elevated position of Hilltop Country House and local residents can
regularly hear indoor music from events already - even without these extensions to their trading ability. The
prospect of this being allowed on the proposed days and the prospect of outdoor music until midnight is extremely
alarming and, in my opinion, would cause a noise nuisance for the entire Butley Town and Meadow Drive, Prestbury
areas.

As far as | can tell from the application and my general understanding of the applicant’s intentions, there would be
no cultural or community benefit from the granting of this licence, with the only conceivable benefit being the

ability for the applicant to profiteer, at the expense of the local residents’ rights to enjoy their homes.

From a personal perspective, | have young children who would be detrimentally affected by the noise pollution the
granting of this licence would facilitate.

| ask you please to consider this objection and reject the application.

Kind regards,

— Prestbury SRR



